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I strongly support SB 210.    With lax voter registration laws, we are more susceptible 

to voter fraud and abuse. I realize it is much easier and more convenient  to just fill 

out your ballot and drop it in the mail especially with our busy lives.  However, voting 

is a sacred right and we must protect it. In the whole scope of things, voter ID and 

voting in person are really a very small sacrifice to keep our democratic republic.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


